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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

snicksanderson@aol, com
Monday, January 25, 2010 11:11 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sec of CFTC;

Please do NOT ALLOW any change to the FOREX LEVERAGE ....now it is 100 to 1 ...PLEASE DO NOT LOWER
THIS LEVERAGE!!!!!!

I am just a normal person trying to make ends meet...don’t take this away from us!

Sincerely,

Diane Anderson


